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Dryden Educator Resource Center

May 5, 2003

Dear Phil,

Thank you for your Moon Hoax presentation at NASA's Dryden Flight Research Center, Edwards, Calf.
Our Lunar Event and educator workshop attendance was exceptional.

For the educator workshop, your Moon Hoax presentation drew the largest crowd of teachers we have had
to our Center in over three years. Participants were excited to meet you and hear your presentation. You,
alone, were indeed a draw. We even had a waiting list and had to turn disappointed teachers away. There
was a "celebrity factor” involved for sure. Teachers were coming to see you - and were more than pleased
with your presentation. Many teachers traveled over 1-2 hours just to meet you. Two teachers even
traveled 4 hours for the workshop. Every evaluation form collected indicated that their long distance travel
was time well spent.

The same talk you gave for our Center was equally as appealing and appreciated. Presenting as a guest
lecturer at a NASA Center for scientists and engineers is not the easiest task. Your presentation was

humorous and enjoyable, yet scientifically accurate; this is what the Dryden Center staff appreciated the
most.

Your multimedia presentation enriched your talk. It was not only professional and interesting, but was
delivered without a hitch. It captured everyone in the room.

Making the choice to book your presentation was the ideal one for our needs at NASA Dryden. Thank you
for taking time out of your busy schedule to support our program. We hope to ask you back for future
presentations for teachers and Center employees. Thank you again for your wonderful talk.

Cordially,

Tami Simmons

NASA Dryden ERC Manager
Analytical Services and Materials Inc.

NASA DrydenFlight Research Center
Educator Resource Caenter
PO Box 273 M/S 4839, Edwards, CA 93523-0273
(661) 276-5009 FAX (661)276-3088 (800) 521-3416 X5009



